
TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
RESPONSE TO COVID-19

Town Council Meeting
Wednesday, April 22, 2020



• Town Response

• Key Updates

• Looking Forward



TOWN RESPONSE

• Continual collaboration with 

local, county, and state 

partners

• Messaging: focused on 

inclusion, available to 

answer questions

• Coordination to assess and 

meet community needs



KEY UPDATES

• Governor released three-

pronged approach to 

reopening the state

• FEMA released additional 

guidance on reimbursable 

expenses

• Congress working to 

approve additional $500 

billion in aid



LOOKING FORWARD

• Long-term planning and 

coordination between local, 

county, and state partners

• Coordination on Stay at 

Home order

• Community-wide recovery 

planning



Questions?


